
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
1st July 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Parent Consultations 
We have thoroughly enjoyed welcoming parents and carers back into school to discuss your 
children’s work and all aspects of school life. The feedback from you has been positive too as we 
have been able to share books and talk in detail that a termly report cannot do.  
 
Looking after the Planet  
Our school has a strong reputation for tackling and learning about issues that affect the planet. 
For an insight into some super work we did with Lyreco earlier on in the year please click on the 
link below.  
 
https://why.lyreco.com/blog/local-school-children-turn-scrap-wood-into-homes-for-birds-with-a-
little-help-from-lyreco/ 
 
The 4 Rs 
Our Year 5 classes have been putting the 4 Rs (Respectful, Resourceful, Resilient and 
Responsible) into practice with a series of challenges based on the Arthog High Ropes course in 
the Town Park. Not only were they put to the test, but they took them onto another level under 
some very challenging tasks. This year group are going to make a super Year 6! 
 
Sports Days 
A reminder that Sports Days are next week. 

• Thursday 7th July – Key Stage 2 (Years 3 – 6) 

• Friday 8th July – Reception and Key Stage 1 (Years R – 2) 

 
Both start at 9.30am on the main school field and will be completed before 12.00pm when the 
children will go back into school for lunch. We will put out some chairs for parents though you are 
more than welcome to bring camping chairs. The usual rules about smoking/vaping/dogs apply.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  
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